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                                               HOOPSTER MINUTE #2-SEPTEMBER 

 

To:  Danielle Garcia, Grand President                       

        Louise Salas, Grand Secretary 

        Peggy Bell, Supreme Chief of Staff 

 

Greetings All HOOPSTERS  ,  

 

Well Fall is in the air as we move to September.   

 

I would like to look at starting a new Auxiliary this year. That is my goal. After talking to 

our Grand President’s, I have a few ideas of where it should be located. I will begin 

working on that in the next few months.  

 

We have many new members in some auxiliaries, especially in Santa Fe. This is a great 

time to invite them to work with us on the Hospital side. Consider asking them today to 

join our auxiliaries. 

 

I can always be reached by calling, texting or emailing me at (505) 235-1237 ztf@aol.com, 

Make sure to put MOCA GRAND in the tagline, so I do not think it is junk mail. 

 

God Bless the Auxiliaries of the Grand of New Mexico,  

 

Shirlee Frias 
Shirlee Frias    

Grand of New Mexico 

Chief HOOPSTER of Staff 

2021-2022 
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